
     
DATE: 09/15/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Officer Involved Shooting Incident
CASE NO.: 10339646
MEETING DATE :09/15/2010
MEETING TIME: 2:30 pm
MEETING LOCATION: Police Training Room, City Hall
SUBJECT: Scott County Attorney Decision in Officer Involved Shooting
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

Scott County Attorney Pat Ciliberto has completed his BCA case review of the August 5th, 2010 shooting incident and found
the deadly force used by Duluth Police Officer Jeff Keast was justified.  A copy of the case review is included with this release.
 
Duluth Police will be holding a news conference today at 2:30 p.m. to discuss the incident and release the in-squad
video. The news conference will take place in the Police Training room on the main floor of city hall.
 
Please contact Information Officer Brad Wick at (218) 390-2217 if you have any questions regarding this.
 

     

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth Police Department

 
411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-5400 | www.duluthmn.gov | Gordon Ramsay, Chief of Police
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